
 

 

 

 

 

10th December 2019 

 

 

Dear  
 

 

The Rotary Club of Banbury Christmas Appeal 2019 
 

I am writing, on behalf of the Rotary Club of Banbury, to thank you for your support during 

our Parcel appeal. 

This project has been running for approximately 40 years, originally led by Banbury Cross 

Round Table, but since 2015 Banbury Rotary Club have taken over the running of the project 

to provide help for the elderly and needy at Christmas time. 

We distributed 245 parcels to the elderly and needy in the community and some of the larger 

boxes of biscuits and chocolates were given to Katharine House Hospice, Cheshire Homes 

and several local care homes for the elderly. 

The total value of items distributed was in the region of £5,050 which included £860 of food 

donated by the public at our collection at Sainsbury’s last Saturday. 

You have been a great supporter since Rotary took over the project and your support is 

greatly appreciated and helps us to “Make A Real Difference” in the Banbury area 

community. 

 

 

Banbury Rotary Club 

 


